6th semester students
Dept of civil engineering

NMAMIT, Nitte
30th March, 2017

The HOD
Dept of civil engineering

NMAMIT, Nitte

Respected sir,

Sub: Requesting to conduct farewell programme for 8th semester students.

We want to conduct a farewell programme for our seniors on April 13th 2017. We need Sadananda
open air auditorium for the same. We request you to permit us to conduct the programme in Sadananda.

Please do consider our request.

Thank you, -
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Yours sincerely,

6th semester students. _/ 5/, 7,




